
 
FOI Request NCC-032117-18 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information about non-disclosure agreements. You asked: 
 
How much has Nottinghamshire County Council spent on non-disclosure agreements in each of the 
last 5 years? 
 
I am pleased to advise that we are now able to provide the following information in response to your 
request. 
 
 

 
 
I realise that this response was due yesterday, 26th July, and so I apologise for the delay in providing 
this information. I hope that you find this information helpful, that it is still relevant to you and that 
the delay has not caused you any difficulties. 
 
If you are unhappy with the way in which your request has been handled, then please email the 
Team Manager at foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the reference number NCC-032117-18, we will then 
be able to review your request. 
 
With kind regards 
 
Rachel  
 
Rachel Edge 
Complaints, Information and Mediation Officer 
Nottinghamshire County Council 
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